Combatting bias and misrepresentation of ABA

BCBA-Ds Professor Mickey Keenan and Karola Dillenburger (also a Clinical Psychologist) have
issued a very insightful response to the BPS guidelines (referenced recently in our News) drawing
attention to 'omission bias' in relation to ABA and how this can have serious consequences.

Their paper, a response to the British Psychological Society’s Working with Autism: Best practice
Guidelines for Psychologists can be accessed here.


https://www.dropbox.com/s/hultrvpnb2indnb/Response%20to%20BPS%20Practice%20Guidelines%202021.pdf?dl=0&fbclid=IwAR3ZW8RFsHIjIS9lNhO_Ai3Ai60f2eInwYt2xvBYNqZl1cdjkVhLLHxn4M4

